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(handwritten) (Prof. Thayer,
Harvard Law School)

1 West Franklin St., Baltimore,

Seturday, Oct. 3rd (1896)

Dear Prof. Thayer

You will be glad to hear that at a meeting of the Faculty

this a.fternoon your son was unanimously recommended for the position of
Associate Professor of ligdicine, I need not tell you that we all feel
how richly he has earmed his promotion. To me personally he has been a
great comfort With kind regards to Yourself & Mrs.Thayer

Sincerely yours

W Osler



